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The Secretary of State for External Affairs to the Ambassador of Switzerland to
Canada

DEPARTMENT OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS
Ottawa, November 26, 1964.
No. 33
EXCELLENCY:

I have the honour to acknowledge your Note No. 72 of November 26
concerning the renewal of the “Agreement between the Government of Canada
and the Government of the Confederation of Switzerland to Provide for
Co-operation in the Peaceful Uses of Atomic Energy,” which came into force on
July 31, 1958.

I have the honour to state that the Canadian Government hereby agrees
with the proposal to renew the Agreement for a period of five years from July
31, 1963.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration:

PAUL MARTIN
Secretary of State
for External Affairs.

His Excellency Hans William Gasser,
Ambassador of Switzerland,
5 Marlborough Avenue,
Ottawa.




